

Coordinated Public Transit – Human Services Transportation Plan Comment Period & Open House



The Evansville Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) has completed a draft of the 2018-2021 Coordinated Public Transit – Human Services Transportation Plan for the Evansville-Henderson urbanized area, including Vanderburgh, Warrick and Henderson counties. The Plan identifies the transit needs of seniors & individuals with disabilities.

The MPO is seeking public comment on the draft Coordinated Plan. The plan is available for review at the MPO office (1 NW MLK, Jr. Blvd, Room 316, Evansville), METS office (601 John St, Evansville), HART office (401 N Elm St, Henderson), Henderson City Hall (222 First St, Henderson), Newburgh Town Hall (23 W Jennings, Newburgh), or Boonville City Hall (135 S 2nd St, Boonville). The draft is also available online at www.evansvillempo.com.

An open house will be held at Evansville Central Library on June 13th for public review of the Plan and public comment.

Comment Period

May 24 - June 23

Send comments to:

Matt Schriefer, Transit Planner
Evansville MPO
Room 316, Civic Center Complex
1 NW Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd.
Evansville, IN 47708

Phone: 812-436-7833 Fax: 812-436-7834

mschriefer@evansvillempo.com

Open House

Tuesday, June 13 4:30 – 6:00 PM

Evansville Central Library
Browning Room B

200 S.E. MLK Jr., Blvd., Evansville

The EMPO will provide reasonable accommodations to individuals with a disability who wish to attend the meeting. Because this may require outside assistance, please make requests at least one week prior to the scheduled meeting date by calling the MPO office at 812-436-7833, by email at mschriefer@evansvillempo.com, or by writing to: Evansville MPO, Civic Center Complex Room 316, 1 N.W. Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd, Evansville, Indiana 47708.